
 
 
 

 
Plan now 

Preserve our Future   
Contact the Church Office  

705 445-3841 

  

 

John Kirby 
Sales Representative, Advisor 

Mobile-705-441-0117 

Office-705-999-8213 

15a Hurontario Street Collingwood 

 

 

  Long-time local insight and 

  Expertise meets global reach. 

 New brand, same values. 

 Connect with us 

 collingwood@bakertilly.ca 

 705-445-2020 

 AUDIT—TAX—ADVISORY 

  

 

Safety Never Felt so Good!   

  

Call Susan  

for your free 

consultation 

705-606-5865 

 

 

 

 

Advertise here monthly $25, 6 months $125 or 

yearly $250 to find out how call the office 

705-445-3841 or e-mail 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com 

 

 

All Saints’ Commemorative Book Marks and Pins for sale from the office or Wardens  

Book Mark $2 Pin $5 

 

Thank you for your support for our ministries.  

Scan this QR code to donate to us through  

CanadaHelps.org  

 

 bakertilly 
 

mailto:collingwood@bakertilly.ca
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
CanadaHelps.org


All Saints’ Anglican Church 
 

Sunday May 25
th

, 2025 

 

Cycle of Prayer 

In our Parish we pray for Reverend Amy Pauley; Donna, David Penhale; Alison Philips  

In our Diocesan we pray for Bishop Kevin Roberston, Suffragan Bishop 

In our Anglican Church we pray for The Anglican Church of Kenya  

 

 

 

“Please pray for these people during the week” - Brenda Teeter, Sandra Girdle, Mary 

Ratensperger, Eric Vignola, Wolf, SSN, Irene McVeigh, Brian, John, Gail, Penny, Sean, 

Terry, Ann Pope, Patricia, Rickey Lemire, Meryl White, Paul Reid, Barbara Jane Johnston.  

 

 

Services 
Wednesday May 28

th
 -

 
10am - Holy Communion  

11am Bible Study 

Thursday May 29
th

 - 2pm - Holy Communion  

Sunday June 1
st
 - 9:30am - Holy Communion 

 
Please join us for in person services 

If you are unable to attend visit our website at  

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/  

For livestream and Pre-recorded Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

32 Elgin Street Collingwood ON L9Y 4V2  

705-445-3841 Fax 705-445-3620 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com - www.allsaintscollingwood.com 

www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
http://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/
http://www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood


Events 

 Welcome Party for Newcomers – 

Sat May 24
th

 – 2:30pm 

 The Welcome Committee, Rev 

Michael and Rev Sharon would like to 

invite you to The Newcomers Tea 

Party.  It will be held in the Vicarage 

Garden (weather permitting) on 

Saturday May 24th 2:30pm-4:30pm. 

Come and enjoy a real afternoon tea 

and chat with some of your fellow 

parishioners at All Saints’ Please 

RSVP to Nancy @ 705-445-3841 

 Men’s Breakfast – Thurs May 29
th

 – 

8am  

 CO3 – Thurs May 29
th

, Jun 5
th

, 12
th

, 

19
th

, 26
th

 – 10am 

 Choir Practice – Thurs May 29
th

, Jun 

5
th

, 12
th

, 19
th

, 26
th

 – 7pm  

 Women’s Breakfast – Sat Jun 7
th

 – 

9:30am  

 Community Friendship  Dinner – 

Wed Jun 11
th

 – 5pm 

 Women’s Group – Wed Jun 18
th

 – 

7:15pm  

 International Committee will be 

holding a Barbecue – Sat Jul 5
th

 – 

12noon – 2pm. Signup sheets posted 

later this month. Free will offering, 

50/50 draw, wear red and white!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Embrace a Greener Future 

Garden pots for points - Loblaws is 

accepting any garden pots and trays until 

June 18. You receive 100 optimum points 

for every pot or tray. 

 

 

Photo Directory  

All Saints and the three other 

congregations in our Regional Ministry 

will be producing a photo directory with 

the help of Universal Portrait Studios. 

 

There hasn't been an All Saints photo 

directory done since 2014, so it's time for 

a new one as some of us are new and 

many of us have gotten better looking 

over time. 

 

All those who have missed the sessions 

that were offered in March have an 

opportunity on Tuesday May 27 2025 to 

get their photo in the directory. 

 

There is no cost for your photo to be taken 

and included in the directory, the only cost 

to you is if you decide to order your own 

photos. 

 

The end result will be a booklet that has 

all the members of all four of our 

churches. 

 

A link was sent out to book your photo, if 

you need help please contact the office  

705-445-3841 or 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com 

 

Thank you 

 

mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com


From Reverend Michael Peterson 

 

Regional Potluck Gathering: Seeking 

Confirmation, Reaffirmation or to 

Deepen Faith 6 June @ 5:30pm - All 

Saints' Rectory (75 Ontario Street, 

Collingwood) Are you interested in 

journeying with fellow Christians and 

deepening your faith?    If so, you're 

invited to a pot-luck dinner for an 

introductory meeting on Friday, 6 June, at 

the Rectory (beside All Saints, 

Collingwood).  We'll talk about a possible 

schedule and we'll ask you what you'd 

like to learn more about.   Plan to arrive at 

5:30pm and please let Fr. Michael 

madpadre@gmail.com know what you are 

bringing, or, you can ask Michael what's 

needed. 

 

 

Joint Service on Sunday, June 8th, 

10:30am - Our regional ministry is 

gathering on Pentecost Sunday, June 8th, 

for a joint service at Good Shepherd, 219 

Scott Street, Stayner, at 10:30, with a 

BBQ lunch to follow.  Since it is 

Pentecost Sunday, please wear something 

bright red!  Please note that there will no 

services at All Saints, Prince of Peace, or 

St Luke's this Sunday.   

 

 

New Monthly 8am Service - Starting on 

Sunday, June1st, and on the first Sunday 

of each month, our Regional Ministry will 

be offering an 8am service with no music 

and a short homily, using the Book of 

Common Prayer.  The first few services 

will be at Prince of Peace, Wasaga Beach.  

Major (retired) the Rev. Murray Bateman 

will celebrate.  These services are offered 

for members of all four churches, and 

may continue if demand warrants. 

 

 

Saturday, May 31st is the next Season of 

Spiritual Renewal Diocesan service at 

All Saints, Whitby, at 2pm.  The first two 

services in this series featured lively 

music, inspiring preaching, and a warm 

atmosphere with Anglicans from all over 

our Diocese.  Why not plan to join us? 

 

If Whitby is too far, there with be a 

Spiritual Renewal service at St James', 

Orillia, on Saturday, September 27th, at 

2pm, and we have chartered a 24 seat bus 

to leave from All Saints.   Please speak to 

Fr Michael to reserve your seat 

 

__________________________________ 

 

 

Forward Day by Day May, June and July 

are available for pick up at the church 

office. A donation towards the cost would 

be appreciated. We still have some 

booklets from February, March and April 

available. 
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